
20 July 2025 

ANNOUNCEMENTS FOR THE 16TH SUNDAY IN ORDINARY TIME 

  

Good morning and welcome to our guests and visitors. If you miss any of the 
following, these announcements will be posted in our WhatsApp and Facebook 
groups and on the English community website. 

 

We have these announcements:  

1. This weekend marks the beginning of St James Week. You can see the 
various events scheduled in the programme that has been distributed in the 
Paroquia de Tavira WhatsApp group. However, the opening of the exhibition 
on St James, which was scheduled to take place this Sunday after the 11.30 
a.m. Mass, has been postponed for technical reasons until the 25th, St 
James' Day, after the 6 p.m. Mass and before the procession. 
 
We urge everyone to participate, especially in the Mass on Friday 25th at 
6pm in the Church of Santiago and in the procession.  
 
Other important moments include: 

• Saturday the 26th at 10:30 the mass with our grandparents at Carmo  
• Sunday the 27th the shared dinner at Parque das Águas, after 7:00 p.m. 

mass at the Church of Carmo. Please sign up and be there.  
• Tuesday the 22nd at 9:00 p.m. a conference on Santiago at the Church 

of Santiago;  
• Wednesday the 23rd at 10:00 a.m. a guided tour of the Church of 

Santiago, and Taizé prayer in the evening at 9:30 p.m. in the Jardim de 
São Francisco; 

• Thursday the 24th  at 9:00 p.m. a cultural tour of the city; and  
• On Friday the 25th, the big day of our patron saint's feast,  Eucharist in 

Santiago at 6:00 p.m. followed by the opening of the exhibition on St 
James and then a procession through the town centre. 

Let's all participate, honour our patron saint, and give identity to our parish. 
We are counting on everyone. 

 


